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AFTER-SCHOOL SUMMER TERM CLUBS 
Please note that most MHA after-school clubs finish 
this week. The only exceptions are School Band, 
In2Sport football clubs and Laura-Beth School of 
Dance, which will run next week. 
 

Please contact the office to amend bus list and 
Playzone list if necessary. 
 

 

Summer Clubs will start w/c April 24th, the second  
week of the summer term.  Please remember there are  
no rolling registers and it is always necessary to re-apply 
 for your child’s place in a club.   
This also applies to weekly Playzone bookings, these  
must be refreshed at the beginning of a new term. 
 

We have attached the MHA summer term club list to this 
Newsletter, if you need another copy. 

  

  

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 ASSEMBLY VALUE 
Our next whole School Assembly is an  

Open the Book Assembly 
 

 
 

DIARY DATES 
 
 

Mon 27th March – Celebration Week  
*Celebrating author Michael Morpurgo 
 

Tuesday 28th March – FOMHS School Disco 
Reception & Yrs 1 & 2: 3:15pm – 4pm 
KS2 (Yrs 3-6): 4:30 - 5:30pm 
 

Thursday 30th March – Yr 1 & 2 Easter Craft 
From 9:30am until 10:30am 
*Y1 1 & 2 Parents Welcome 
 

Fri 31st March – Year 2 FOMHS Cake Sale, 3pm 

 

Weds 17th May – Yr 1 & 2 Sports Day 1.15pm 
 

Thurs 18th May – Yr 3 & 4 Sports Day 1.15pm 
 

Fri 19th May – Yr 5 & 6 Sports Day 1.15pm 
 

Thurs 25th May – Reception Sports Day 1.15pm 
 

Tues 13th June – Year 3 Trip to The Minack 
Theatre *more details to follow 

FOOTBALL RESULTS 
The MHA ‘A’ team drew 0-0 in a great game with 
St Agnes on Monday. This places us joint top in 
the league – a fantastic result. 
The ‘B’ team had a great game too, fighting back 
from 2-0 down at half time to eventually win 3-2. 
What a brilliant achievement!  Well done Mount 
Hawke! 
Mount Hawke and St Agnes have drawn on 
points so this Monday coming there will be a 
play-off final and presentation at Mount Hawke 
Academy with a 3:45pm kick-off. 

     CELEBRATIONS & ACHIEVEMENTS 
              Fri 24th March    Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Lindon Maya 

Godrevy 1 Saria Daisy 

Trevose 1 Esme Grace 

Class 2 Ruby Sam 

Class 3 Dean                                 Ellen 

Class 4 Seth Ben 

Ocean Connie George P 

Jungle Skye Alex 

Six Louis Charlotte 
 

 
 

 
 

  

RED NOSE DAY 
Thank you for all of your support and donations towards 
Red Nose Day.  We have had a wonderful day and the 
children have enjoyed their non school uniform day. 

IN2Sport Cornwall Easter Football Camp 
Mr Brandreth will be running an Easter holiday football 
camp on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th April, from 10am 
until 3pm, here at Mount Hawke Academy. 
If you would like a form please see Mr Brandreth, or pop 
in to the school office.  Everyone is welcome! 
 

SEN SCHOOL BID – WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 
We are looking to establish the volume of 
demand for a Special Educational Needs School 
in Cornwall and would like to ask our parents 
to complete a short survey to help evaluate 
the level of need.  If you have a moment could 
you possibly click on this link and answer the 
questions as stated? 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/K69F2VP 

mailto:secretary@mounthawke.org
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        Disclaimer 
 Please note that signposting to these activities and services by Mount Hawke Academy does not constitute an endorsement or recommendation for such activities and services. 
It is strongly recommended that all parents/carers make their own enquiries and satisfy themselves as to the suitability of these activities and services. Under no circumstances 

will either Mount Hawke Academy or Cornwall Council accept responsibility or liability for any such activities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SPORTS DAYS 
Provisional dates for this year’s sports days 

have now been released – please see the 

‘Diary Dates’ section. If we have to change 

these for any reason, we will let you know as 

soon as possible. 

 
 

COMIC RELIEF JOKE COMPETITION 
School Parliament have been running a joke 

competition, with the winning jokes being 

published in the school newsletter this week. 

The winner for Reception/Key Stage 1 is: Taylor 

The winner for Key Stage 2 is: Erin 

The winner for MHA Staff is: Mrs Marsh 
 

Taylor: Why did the spider buy a car?  

Because he wanted to take it for a spin. 

Erin: Do you want to hear the dustbin joke?  

No, it’s rubbish! 
 

Mrs Marsh: Why shouldn’t you let Elsa hold a 

balloon?  

She might ‘let it go!’ 
 

 

KS 1 MULTI SKILLS FESTIVAL AT RLS 
On Friday last week Mr Brandreth took fourteen of 

our Year 2 children to Richard Lander School for a 

Multi Skills Festival.  They took part in lots of 

different sports and had a brilliant time, even 

though the weather was freezing.  The children 

were very excited and had a wonderful afternoon. 
 

 

MOUSEHOLE CLASS GET A VISIT 
FROM THE POLICE! 
On Monday Mousehole Class were very lucky 

to be visited by PC Mat Cummins. 

 
The children got to sound the siren and see 

what it was like inside a Police vehicle, as well 

as having the opportunity to ask any questions 

they had to PC Cummins.  Mousehole Class 

were all extremely excited and had the best 

morning ever! 

GOACTIVE ZORBING CLUB STARTING 
IN THE SUMMER TERM 
Due to immense popularity, the summer term 

Goactive Zorbing afterschool club is now full.  

Apologies, we realise that this has caused some 

disappointment to some of our children who 

didn’t secure a place.  We hope very much to 

continue the club into the new academic year, 

and will give those who haven’t secured a place 

this time first priority then. 

 
 

ALEX’S BMX AWARD 

 
Very well done to Alex in Year 6 who did 

extremely well in the recent BMX trials, coming 

third in the ‘Novice 10-12 year’ old category.  A 

great achievement and a rather nice trophy!  

Well done Alex! 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
Thank you so much to all of our parents who 

came to the parent consultations this week.  We 

hope that you found the meetings helpful.   

Please remember that we have an open door 

policy at MHA and would welcome the 

opportunity to speak with you at any mutually 

convenient time. 


